
 

  
 
 
 

 
Report of: Katie Britten, BCC Housing Benefit Service 
 
Title: Universal Credit and Welfare reform Update 

 

 

1. As requested at the 22nd September NP meeting BCC Housing 
Benefit Service will deliver an update on current Universal Credit and 
Welfare reform developments and their impacts in Bristol.  

2. NP members and audience are welcome to ask questions and 
consider any actions they want to take through their NP Plan.  
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